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Resolution n° 3-2019-e 

“Advancing Spatial Repellents for Vector-borne Disease Control” Project  
 
Recalling Unitaid Executive Board Resolution n°1-2018 of 24 January 2018, in which the Board 
provided its go-ahead for the development by the Unitaid Secretariat of a full grant agreement 
package for the proposed Project Advancing spatial repellents for vector-borne disease control 
(“the Project”) 
 
The Executive Board now authorizes the Secretariat to commit up to USD 33,724,865 for the 
Project, subject to availability of funds.  
 
Funding is conditional upon signature of the grant agreement between Unitaid and the 
University of Notre Dame. 
 

Lead Organization: University of Notre Dame  
 
Project Duration: 5 years 
 
 

 

       
      Marta Maurás 

Chair of the Unitaid Executive Board 
 
Date: 06/02/2019 

 


